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Brothers, 
  

   My thanks to the 13 brothers who joined in on our very first ZOOM meeting last 
evening. It was new to some (myself for sure) but perhaps not to all. None the less, all 

went without any major issues, and I thank Brother Bob Musgrave for starting us all 
down the ZOOM path until when we can meet regularly in Council Chambers. 

   Since we have not met together since March, I will briefly cover the topics discussed. 
     1. Our financial secretary brought all up to date and our Council is in good standing 

with Supreme 
     2.We have an unaudited balance of $19278.67 which includes gift contributions and 

all lawn mower maintenance gifts from last year. 
     3.The new lawn equipment is working without any problems and all is well with grass 

cutting. 
     4.Brother Carl Schonhart reported that the next scheduled Tootsie Roll date is set for 
August 29th at Kuhns McKnight Road. Carl will check in a few weeks as to whether we 
are able to solicit (based on Covid 19 rules and regulations) and will keep all informed. 
     5.Frank Peduto informed us that we won 2 awards with last year’s Bishops Project 
so my thanks To Carl and all those who helped throughout the year Our Council has 

contributed over $100000.00 to the fund since our Council began, and that is quite an 
accomplishment. 

   6. We have received several notes of thanks from the 3 seminarians we support, and 
we will continue to do so without interruption. Incidentally, please check the new bulletin 
and you will note that Matt Selzer (Saint Teresa's own seminarian) is doing a series of 
articles on Our Lady of Mt Carmel. Thanks Matt, and continued blessings from all of us 

as you continue on your journey. 
    7.Dont forget that Brother Bob Musgrave has this year’s football sweeps tickets .If 

interested give Bob a call. 



     8.We checked again last evening and the K of C reusable face masks are still on 
back order but should be available around August1.They are only $9.95 and can be 

ordered at.....knightsgear@kofc.org 
    Our next ZOOM meeting will be on Monday August 10th at 7:30 with rosary at 7:15  

    Fraternally, 
    Jay Kerr 

    Grand Knight 
      

 
MEETING SCHEDULE 

 
   Unfortunately, there will not be any meetings until the ban on organized meetings has 
been lifted by the State.  Please keep safe. 
 
 
       
 

 
JULY BIRTHDAYS                                          

July 2 – Chris Haver                              
July 3 – Leo Zoeller 
July 7 – Mike Gill 
July 7 – Dave Kotchey 
July 8 – Jay Kerr 
July 17 – Tim McDonald 
July 25 – Bob Lawlor 
July 26 – Dan Lapinski 
July 26 – Art Noble 
July 30 – Larry Wargo 
                    
                                                                        
                                                                        
  
 

mailto:at.....knightsgear@kofc.org

